
 

 

August 26, 2024 

 

To, 

The Manager - Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051 

 

Symbol: AARON 

 

Subject: Typographical error in the Intimation of Newspaper Advertisement – Public 

Notice for 11th Annual General Meeting: 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is in continuation to our letter dated August 26, 2024, for the Intimation of Newspaper 

Advertisement – Public Notice for 10th Annual General Meeting. 

 

In this context, we hereby inform you that there was a typographical error in the number of 

Annual General Meeting in the subject matter, wherein 10th Annual General Meeting appeared 

instead 11th Annual General Meeting. 

 

Please note that, except for the typographical error stated above, there is no change/ 

modification in the said communication for the Intimation of Newspaper Advertisement – 

Public Notice for 11th Annual General Meeting and the other content of our communication 

remains unchanged. 

 

This is for your information and records.  

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Aaron Industries Limited 

 

 

 

Nitinkumar Maniya 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 

Encl.: As above  


		2024-08-26T13:13:10+0530
	Maniya Nitinkumar Nanjibhai




